
 

No. 614 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Chief Minister:  
 

Private Security 
 
1. For the security contractor Territory Protective Services Pty Ltd, either 

through the City Safe Patrols Quarterly reports or otherwise for the period 1 

January 2021 to 30 June 2023 for work contracted by the NT Government, 

please advise: 

 

(a) the number of serious incidents reported 
 

(b) the nature of serious incidents reported 
 

(c) the outcomes of serious incidents reported 

 

 

2. For the security contractor Neptune NT Pty Ltd, either through the City Safe 

Patrols Quarterly reports or otherwise, for the period 1 January 2021 to 30 

June 2023 for work contracted by the NT Government, please advise: 
 

(a) the number of serious incidents reported 
 

(b) the nature of serious incidents reported 
 

(c) the outcomes of serious incidents reported 

 
 
3. Between 1 January 2021 and 30 June 2023 please advise of any complaints 

from members of the public regarding these two services, while these 

services were under contract for the NT Government.  


